Carnival Survey
This short survey will help Bishopstoke Parish Council assess the success of this year’s Carnival. No individual data is being collected. If you have any queries about the Carnival or would like to be involved in 2017, please contact the Parish Clerk at Bishopstoke.pc@btconnect.com
1.	How did you find out about this year’s Carnival? (Tick as many as apply)
	Bishopstoke Parish Council website
	
	
	Banners around the village
	

	Bishopstoke Parish Council newsletter
	
	
	Through a local school
	

	Bishopstoke Parish Council Facebook
	
	
	Through a local Community Group
	

	Posters on noticeboards
	
	
	I did not know about Carnival
	

	Local newspaper
	
	
	Other (please specify)
	

	Carnival programme
	
	
	
	



2.	Did you or anyone in your household take part in any of the following Carnival activities this year? (Tick as many as apply)
	Carnival quizzes
	
	
	Carnival Parade (Sun 11th Sept)
	

	Animal Hunt around the parish
	
	
	Glebe Meadow Fete (Sun 11th Sept)
	

	Duck Races (Sat 10th Sept)
	
	
	Provided a stall (Sun 11th Sept)
	

	River floats (Sat 10th Sept)
	
	
	Applied for Carnival grant
	

	Car Show (Sat 10th Sept)
	
	
	None of the above
	

	Carnival programme competition
	
	
	
	



3.	If you did not take part in Carnival this year, please could you tell us why? (Tick as many as apply)
	Inconvenient dates
	
	
	Activities did not appeal to me
	

	Could not get transport there
	
	
	Other (please specify)
	

	Did not know about the activities
	
	
	
	



4.	Please describe your household? (Tick as many as apply)
My household includes . . .
	Children under 11 years of age
	
	
	People over 60 years of age
	

	Young people between 11 and 18
	
	
	None of the above
	



5.	What area do you live in? 
	Bishopstoke: South of Bishopstoke Road and Alan Drayton way as far as Allington Lane
	
	
	Fair Oak
	

	Bishopstoke: North of Bishopstoke Road from Underwood Road to the West
	
	
	Eastleigh
	

	Bishopstoke: North of Alan Drayton Way from the Junior School to Sandy Lane
	
	
	Other (please specify)
	



6.	Are there any activities you would like the Parish Council to consider adding to Carnival 2017?
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